
 
 

 

 

 

18th March, 2025 
 
The Manager 
Department of Corporate Services 
BSE Limited,  
Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers 
Dalal Street,  
Mumbai-400001 
 
The Manager 
The National Stock Exchange of India Ltd. 
Exchange Plaza, 5th Floor 
Plot No-C/1, G Block, 
Bandra Kurla Complex 
Mumbai -400051 

Symbol: IFBIND | ISIN: INE559A01017 

Dear Sirs, 

Sub: Intimation of Voluntary Delisting of Equity Shares of IFB Industries Limited from The 
Calcutta Stock Exchange Limited (CSE). 

This is to inform that CSE vide its letter no. CSE/LD/DLL/1018/2025 dated 17th March 2025 has 
granted voluntary delisting of the Equity shares of the Company from the CSE w.e.f 18th March 
2025 in compliance with Securities Exchange Board of India (Delisting of Equity Shares) 
Regulations, 2021. 

Accordingly the Company is now delisted from the CSE w.e.f 18th March 2025, however the shares 
of the Company will continue to be listed in the BSE and NSE having nationwide terminals. 

The letter granting the Voluntary Delisting is enclosed herewith. 

 

This is for your information and record. 

Yours Faithfully, 

For IFB INDUSTRIES LIMITED 

 

 

Ritesh Agarwal 
Company Secretary 
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Ritesh agarwal

From: CSE <noreply.listing@cse-india.com>
Sent: 17 March 2025 18:00
To: I F B INDUSTRIES LTD
Cc: RITESH AGARWAL
Subject: Your Delisting Application Has Been Approved

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open 
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

Ref: CSE/LD/DLL/1018/2025 March 17, 2025 

The Director 
I F B INDUSTRIES LTD  

Dear Sir,  

Sub: Voluntary De-listing of equity shares of your company under SEBI 
(De-listing of Equity shares) Regulations, 2021.  

We wish to inform you that the voluntary delisting of the listed securities of your company under SEBI 
(Delisting of Equity Shares) Regulations, 2021 has now been granted by the Exchange. Hence, your 
company is now being delisted from the official list of the Exchange w.e.f.- 18/03/2025.  
 
This is for your information and record.  
 
Thanking you,  
 
The Calcutta Stock Exchange Ltd  

(Chandrani Datta)  
Company Secretary  
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